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CRATER TIMES December 2019 
 

CRATER ELEMENTARY 
203 W FOOTHILLS DR. NEWBERG, OR 97132  

PHONE: 503-554-4650 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

We are racing toward the end of 2019 and it seems as though 

we just began the year.  This past month we had some 

excellent music performances by both our 4 th and 5 th grade 

classrooms.  Our 3 rd graders highlighted their STEM talents 

during coding night, which they hosted for their families.  We 

also had a successful 1st annual Crater Auction, which raised 

over $30,000 for our PTO and will be used to provide 

enrichment opportunities for our students.     

Thank you to everyone who donated to the food drive this 

year for Thanksgiving.  Your generosity helped provide food 

for many families this year.  Crater is truly a special school 

with families who care for their entire community.  I hope you 

all have a wonderful holiday season! 

.   

Sincerely, 

 

John McAndrews 

Principal 

 

Crater Movie Night December 6th 

Please join us at Crater for Movie Night on December 6th at 6:00 

p.m. in the gym.  The PTO will be showing Toy Story 4! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

December 6 

Movie Night 

December 13 

CV Jazz Concert at Crater 

December 20 

Holiday Sing-Along 

December 21 

Winter Break Begins 

School Resumes Jan. 6th 
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Morning Drop-Off at Crater 

We appreciate everyone driving safely and cautiously while in the 

parking lot at Crater.  We are also asking that when using the drop-

off lane to please drop students off, then continue to exit the lane 

once students are out of the car.  Please do not get out of the 

vehicle and walk students into the building.  This will help us ensure 

all students arrive to school on time and allows traffic to flow 

smoothly.   

Remaining Crater Music Programs 

Kinder – May 15th  

1st Grade – May 8th  

2nd Grade – April 10th  

3rd Grade – April 24th  

No School December 21st – January 6th 

Winter break begins December 21st with classes resuming on 

January 6th.  We hope everyone has time to enjoy time with their 

families during the break.   

 

 

  

 

  
       

      

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


